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Mr Tony Sheppard 
Project Director - Waringah Freeway Upgrade 
Transport for NSW 
27-29 ARGYLE STREET PARRAMATTA 
New South Wales 2150 
 
 
VIA EMAIL: Mark.Russell@transport.nsw.gov.au 
 
12/07/2021 
 
 
Dear Mr. Sheppard, 
 

Western Harbour Tunnel and Waringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI 8863) 
RE: Local Roads Approval 

 
I refer to my previous letter dated 08 July 2021 approving the revised Local Roads Approval Revision 5, 
dated 21 May 2021, submitted to the Department in accordance with conditions E132 and E133 of the 
Western Harbour Tunnel and Waringah Freeway Upgrade (SSI 8863). 
 
I note the correct heavy vehicle movements on Warringa Road is to the westbound direction as per Table 
2-3 of Revision 5. 
 
I further confirm that the approval given in that letter under the condition of approval E132 remains in force 
from the date the approval was given. 
 
If you wish to discuss the matter further, please contact Mike Pereira at mike.pereira@dpie.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Jake Shackleton 
Director – Infrastructure Management 

As nominee of the Planning Secretary 
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